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Agartala, 11th January, 2022 
Successful cataract surgery in GBP hospital 

Different types of eye surgeries are being done successfully including cataract 
surgery in Agartala Government Medical College and GBP hospital. A medical team 
under the leadership of eye specialist Dr. Phani Sarkar performed eye cataract surgery 
in GBP hospital for 51 patients on January 6, 2022. The surgery was successful and 
the patient’s condition was informed to be fine. This information was collected from a 
press release issued by the Family Welfare & Preventive Medicines department. 
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